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College Scholarships Now Available 
 

Marshall, Michigan - In the continued spirit of giving back to the 

community, Marshall Community Credit Union (MCCU) announced 

applications are now being accepted for 2023 high school seniors 

who seek to continue their education via college, university or 

technical school. 

 

MCCU will award eight $1,000 scholarships to 2023 high school 

graduates. The scholarships can be applied to tuition and admission 

fees at any college, university or technical school in the United 

States.  

 

“The MCCU College Scholarships were introduced in 2014 and to 

date, we have given out $60,000 to local graduates,” said Laura 

Van Dyke, Financial Education Coordinator. “The scholarships 

provide financial support for student members who are investing in 

their future.” Scholarship applicants must be a graduating high 

school senior and a member of MCCU. Students within MCCU’s 

service area who are not yet members are welcome to join and 

encouraged to apply.  

 

The scholarship application and requirements are available at 

marshallcommunitycu.com under the Applications & Forms link at 

the bottom of the webpage. Completed applications must be 



submitted to marketing@marshallcommunitycu.com no later than 

March 31, 2023. 

 

## 

 

Marshall Community Credit Union is a federally insured full-service 

financial institution with offices located in Battle Creek, Coldwater, 

and Marshall. For more information on products, services or 

membership, please contact 269.781.9885 or visit 

marshallcommunitycu.com. 
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